Shana Novick

From: daroskies@jtsa.edu

Sent: Friday, December 19, 2008 3:49 AM
To: nikiashk@gmail.com

Cc: snovick@hflsny.org

Subject: Getting Together

Dear Nikita:

Welcome back! My family (Shana and 23-year-old Aryeh) are also arriving soon--on Thursday
afternoon. Our first priority is getting together with you. These are the days that are
open:

Tuesday December 30, late afternoon or evening Wednesday 31 December: All day Thursday
January 1l: All day until 22:00. We leave for St. Petersburg at 23:30.
Wednesday January 7th: Late afternoon or evening.

Perhaps you could call me on Sunday and we could make a date?
7—962~917-3569.

David Lvovich



